Policy Reminder:

While generator use is discouraged at the Market, a vendor
may apply for a policy variance if their booth brings a unique
service/product that is not possible without a generator. The
product or service must be directly related to the generator -
applicants that wish to light their booth, for example, need not
apply. Please complete this application and email to:
manager@homerfarmersmarket.org for consideration.

Generator Variance Application:

Name

| am a (circle one): Full Season/Space Available Vendor

Business/Booth Name:

Email: Phone Number ( )

Describe your need and how you would like to use a generator here:

What is brought to the Market by you having a generator that couldn’t be achieved without one?

Describe in detail the generator you’d like to use (output, decibels, inverter/whisper, etc.):

How do you plan to mitigate the noise your generator may makes? (Soundproofing, positioning,
etc.)

Please note that a generator variance is a privilege - if approved, the Board of Directors may, at
any time, revoke your variance if your generator is negatively affecting the Market either with
noise or air quality. By signing and submitting this application, you accept that no vendor fees
will be refunded if a generator variance is revoked for any reason.

Signature: Date:

Approved by the Board of Directors
on March 11, 2022



